
For more information contact Bible Society
Tanya: tanyahutchinson320@gmail.com or 
Jon: jonhaslam@optusnet.com.au or 
Marcus: marcus.ngoi@biblesociety.org.au or 0427 005 456 

Learn the skills you need to enjoy one of the world’s great 
long distance walks, guided by experienced hikers. At the same time, 

you’ll be raising funds to provide Bibles for Australia’s chaplains.
So put on your hiking boots and join us!

Registration Closing Date: Friday 6th September 2024
 biblesociety.org.au/hike

 
Hike For Bibles 

on the Bibbulmun Track
61.3 km • 21st Sept – 24th Sept 2024


